
Vision Statement 

To help our community by building functioning Ministries that address their needs. 

Ephesians 4:11-16                                        
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November 18. 2023 
Dear Friends, 

 
We are extremely excited to announce our upcoming 100th Church Anniversary (1924-2024)!!!   
We want you to know about and attend, events and services which will be planned during 2024 to 

celebrate this milestone!!! 
 

In 1924 a small group of Christians in what was then known as the New Brunswick Highlands 
section of Piscataway founded Zion Hill Baptist Church.  Little did they realize the church would 
grow to become a well-respected community-based body, serving to better both its members and 

Central Jersey residents through numerous ministry groups, workshops, a benevolent/charity 
fund, and a highly recognized food distribution pantry.    This is a legacy that we believe should 

be celebrated and which needs to continue. 
 
We will work to let you know about events and services planned during 2024 to celebrate our 

milestone anniversary, using social media platforms, other mass media, or possibly by way of 
communications sent directly to you.     The church would both welcome and appreciate your 
attendance at any events or services we have. 
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